
 

2019-2020 TEC VP REPORT 

 This update ranges from my last report submitted for the 2019 Chicago ANA/TEC 

meeting, until the day this report was completed on 7/20/2020.  Since my last report I’ve been 

producing the clubs issued coins and getting ready for the Pittsburgh show (even though that 

show was recently canceled).  Also, in addition to the VP position, I’ve continued as the admin 

of the TEC Facebook page.  

 I’m happy to report that the TEC Facebook page has exploded with new members.  I will 

note that participants on the Facebook page do not need to be a member of TEC, but it is our 

hope that they will join our organization.  Currently the TEC Facebook page sits at over 1,000 

members.  Uni Marbutt, Bob Frazier and I work diligently at keeping the TEC Facebook page 

conflict and spam free.   

The tasks I’ve tackled as VP has primarily been the production of club dies and rolling 

numerous coins, including those for the now canceled World’s Fair of Money.  The dies I rolled 

(since the last report); 

1) 2020 TEC Membership (Issue #2), 

2) 2020 TEC WFOM Pittsburgh (Issue #4), 

3) 2020 ANA WFOM Pittsburgh (Issue #4), 

4) 2020 Jr. Design Contest (Issue #3), 

5) 2020 Design Contest (Issue #3), 

6) Brad Ream Memorial (Issue #3), 

7) Michael Mochizuki Donation – Waikiki Natatorium, 

8) Michael Mochizuki Donation – Aloha Tower, 

9) Michael Mochizuki Donation – Diamond Head, 

10) Recruiter award coins, 



11) Editor award coins. 

 

For Reimbursement (see attachment) I had $852.31 in expenses.  Rolling in excess of 7,633 

elongateds for the club.  

 I look forward to continuing as the admin of The Elongated Collectors Face Book Group, and Vice 

President of our great club.  It’s my hope that 2021 will be even better than 2020 (fingers crossed), we 

will be way ahead on the rolling of coins and perhaps you will add a few great coins to your collection!  

Happy collecting.   

 

Tyler Tyson, 

TEC VP & TEC Facebook Admin 2020. 

 

 

 

 


